MONSANTO
imagine

Law DEPARTMENT

800 NORTH LINDBERGH BOULEVARD
ST. Louis, Missouri 63167

http:/ /www.monsanto.com

15 December 2011

UN Global Compact Office
New York, New York

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that is comprised
of a statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are delayed in the development and disclosure of our COP for 2011 due to the
consolidation of our reporting efforts internally and associated decisions on coordination
of various external reporting requests and initiatives.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes
our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global
Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by
March 14, 2012, at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Brian Robert Lowry
Deputy General Counsel
Office of Policy, Stewardship, Regulation & Government



